BLYTH TOWN COUNCIL
EVENTS WORKING GROUP
Notes from Meeting held on Wednesday 27 April 2011 at 6.00pm in the Blyth Town Council Offices, Ebor House, Blyth.

Councillors Present:

B Parker





F Wilson
Also Attended:


J R Potts

In Attendance:


Sue Noddings, Town Clerk






Paul Taylor, Community Works

1. APOLOGIES

Apologies were received and accepted from Councillors Nisbet and Rickerby.
2. NOTES FROM EVENTS WORKING GROUP MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY 12 APRIL 2011

The notes from the Working Group held on 12 April 2011 were agreed.

3. EVENTS CO-ORDINATOR UPDATE

Paul Taylor provided a written update regarding the proposed Blyth Town Council Summer Fair to compliment the National Market Traders Federation event scheduled for Saturday 23 July 2011.  Questions were raised regarding: -

· Cost of providing Fun Fair
· Possibility of extending the Fun Fair into Friday evening and Sunday

· NCC costs for street cleaning

· Multi-cultural crafts/foods for market stalls
Action Agreed: PT to revise his proposal based on the market place utilisation, times and needs.

4. ITEMS FOR INFORMATION AND URGENT MATTERS

4.1 Public Meeting/Annual Report – draft documents were discussed and amendments agreed. 

Agreed Action: 

1. SN to revise meeting format in line with discussions. 
2. Councillors to review draft Annual Report and provide suggestions for amendments.
5. DATE OF NEXT MEETING TO BE AGREED

It was agreed that the Events Working Group would meet again at 6.00pm on Tuesday 17 May 2011 at Ebor House, Blyth.
SUE NODDINGS

TOWN CLERK
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